
This week please remember the 
following people in prayer: Kevin Jr. 
Tamara & Kevin III Zechin and Norman 
& Ermadine Boshart.  

Pray for those dealing with medical 
issues: Annley, Ashley, and Carolyn 
(Opal Reschly’s family), Lydia 
Rotzinger, Jim Miller, Jean Roth and 
Lynnix McMullin (daughter of Jessy and 
Katie). 

Pray for Iglesia Menonita Centro Cristiana, the Hispanic church 

plant in Washington, as they witness, preach, and teach the Word.   

Offerings: 
Sunday, 7/26- Home Missions: $3,560; Missions: $300 and  
M. Shelman Fund: $300. 
 
Sunday 8/2- Home Missions: $2,712.79;  
Refrigerator Fund: $500; M. Shelman Fund: $350;  
Conference: $100; General Fund: $100 and Missions: $100. 
 
DVD copies of the Worship Service will be available in the church 
foyer following the service. The sermon will be posted to YouTube 
Sunday afternoon, and the link can be found on our Sugar Creek’s 
webpage. Printed bulletins, area news and announcements and 
children’s bulletins and activities are available in the church foyer.  
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August 9, 2020 

We welcome all to this place 
for worship of God and for Christian fellowship. 

Let us worship God in spirit and truth, 
reaching out to one another in Christ’s love. 

 

9:00 am:   Worship live via Zoom: 
                   https://tinyurl.com/SugarCreekLiveStream  
                   facebook.com/sugarcreekmennonitechurch 
 
Worship Leader: Cassie Graber & Family 
Song Leader: Dana Oswald  
Piano/Organ: Keiran Luitjens  

Gathering 
Welcome 
Call to Worship  
Opening Prayer 

Praising 
WB 521, Come, thou fount  
CCLI 7030123, No longer slaves  

Hearing the Word 
Scripture: 2 Corithians 7:1-16 
Message: Rachelle Luitjens, “Holy Comfort” 

Responding 
WB 353, Lord, listen to your children  
Offering: Missions (8/16-Conference) 
Announcements  
Sharing & Prayers: Makenzie Shelman Commissioning   

Sending 
Benediction 
Sending Song 

 

 

 

The nursery is still unavailable at this time. 

We want to welcome back Rachelle and family!  

TODAY 

  Service will be held outdoors unless weather permits otherwise. 
Please use front doors only when accessing the church.   

NEXT SUNDAY 

  Amanda Bleichty, Genesis 32:22-31 

SUGAR CREEK NEWS AND UPCOMING EVENTS  

Service Adventure: Makenzie Shelman is serving in Colorado 
Springs this year through Service Adventure, a part of Mennonite 
Mission Network. Her new address is 605 Cooper Ave, Colorado 
Springs, CO 80905. May God bless you this year as you serve, 
Makenzie! 

Sugar Creek Mennonite Women: In August Sugar Creek 
Mennonite Women usually ask you the congregation to join us in 
purchasing supplies for MCC School Kits, however, the coronavirus 
has complicated this process. This year we will collect money to 
send to MCC Central Plains who will purchase the supplies for the 
school kits. Please make checks to Sugar Creek Mennonite Women 
and memo: school kit supplies. If you have any questions please 
contact Kathy Yoder 319-750-0696. 

Annual Reports: Once again, it’s time to reflect on the past year 
and the plan for the upcoming year. The annual report deadline is 
Sunday, August 16th. If you are a church representative, committee 
chair, superintendent, or Sunday School president, we want to hear 
from you! When your report is finished, please forward a copy to 
sugarcreekmc@gmail.com or turn a copy in to the office. If you 
have any questions, please contact the church office.    

Refrigerator: We have had donations of $1,400.00 to pay for the 
new refrigerator in the Fellowship hall. That leaves $1,600.00 
needed to finish paying for the refrigerator. If you would like to 
donate please write “fridg” in the memo line and put your donations 
in the offering. Thank you! 

Parents: In lieu of Sunday School, we offer weekly printed 
children’s activities. You may also access recorded Sunday School 
lessons for 2 year olds through 5th grade based on the, Shine On 
Bible at: https//shinecurriculum.com/resources/shineathome 

 


